Mpanod | MEMORANDUM
Kbeach

Florida’s Warmest Welcome E n g I n e e rl n g

Memorandum No. 22-42

DATE: October 19, 2022

TO: Carla Byrd, General Services Director

FROM: Tammy Good, PMP, CIP Manager @

SUBJECT: Bid E-14-22 Bay Drive Neighborhood Stormwater Improvements Project

(Surtax Funded Project)- Bid Award Recommendation

On October 10, 2022 construction bids were opened for the subject project and the contractor,
CBE Construction, submitted the lowest bid in the amount of $1,392,382.00. Engineering
performed an evaluation of contractor references, qualifications and prior work history, which
resulted in satisfactory results. Consequently, staff recommends awarding this project to the
lowest, responsive and only bidder, CBE Construction.

The executed Bid Award Recommendation Form is attached
Please prepare an agenda package for presentation and approval at the first commission meeting
in November 2022. Please notify me once the agenda items are imputed in Granicus for final

review.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 954-786-5512

mypompanobeach.org 1201 Northeast 5th Avenue | Pompano Beach, Florida 33060



	DATE:   October 19, 2022
	TO:   Carla Byrd, General Services Director

